
VACANCY 

 

The Joint Dinghy Park Management Committee 

now has a vacancy for one  

member of the public to join the Committee. 

Could this be you? 

The Committee comprises of members of the 

Parish Council, The Blakeney Sailing Club, 

members of the Public, Blakeney Harbour 

Association and has regular input from The 

National Trust. 

The Committee meets around 3 or 4 times a 

year/as and when required.  The main work over 

the past few years has been to bring the Dinghy 

Park up to a decent and user friendly standard for 

all, and this has now largely been achieved. 

If you would like to become involved and would 

like more information, then please contact the 

Parish Clerk, Tracey Bayfield, on 01263 741106, 

or email: clerk@blakeneyparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Closing date for applications: extended til  

28th June 2024 

mailto:clerk@blakeneyparishcouncil.gov.uk

